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Pray for baby Samuel's 
heart to heal.

Pray for "Romania 
Without Orphans" in 
their ministry with 
children.

Pray for Corina to be 
God's instrument in 
her VP leadership role 
in ARFO.

Ask God to provide 
His uniquely-designed 
case manager for RR.
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Pray that parents at 
risk of abandoning 
their babies receive 
good support.

Pray that the 
government will 
terminate rights of 
abusive parents.

Pray for RR to find 
favor of government 
officials in our 
adoptions.

Pray that our RR 
children will come to 
know security in Jesus 
Christ.

Ask God to rescue a 
toddler girl living in 
abuse.

Pray for baby Matilda 
to thrive in her 
adoptive family.

Ask God to heal 
Daniel and Peter from 
past abuse and to now 
thrive.
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Pray for Adiel in his 
role of ministering to 
our RR children.

Pray for RR and ARFO 
to find families for 
the fatherless.

Pray for RR to rescue 
helpless, abandoned 
babies as soon as 
possible.

Pray for Alina's 
adoption to go 
smoothly and quickly.

Pray for teen Evelyn 
and her daughter to 
flourish in their new 
family.

Pray for baby Annie to 
heal and develop 
well.

Ask God to "make His 
face shine and be 
gracious" toward Leo 
and his family.
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Praise God for the 
miracles we have 
seen Him do!

Pray for our RR 
children to grow in 
grace and in the 
knowledge of God.

Pray for Asher to 
continue thriving in 
his loving family.

Pray for RR workers to 
stay close to the Lord 
and bring glory to His 
name.

Pray for RR to gather 
data needed to 
change domestic 
violence laws. 

Pray for Hannah to 
thrive in her foster 
home.

Pray for God to bless 
a family with four 
foster sisters.
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Pray for RR young 
adults to launch into 
the world well.

Pray for baby Alex 
and his adoptive 
family.

Pray for children to 
heal from their 
difficult pasts.

Pray for Christian 
child welfare workers 
to be protected.

Pray for a foster child 
in rebellion against 
her parents.
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"Every good and perfect gift is from above, coming down from the Father 
of the heavenly lights..." James 1:17


